Koopman Samantha

From: Trent Kelly <advplc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 12:08 PM

To: Rep Williamson; Rep McLane; Dan Rayfield; Greg Barreto; Jodi Hack; Rep Holvey; Bill
Kennemer; Rob Nosse; Koopman Samantha

Subject: SB719

To deprive someone of their rights without due process of the law is anti-Oregonian. Please stand
strongly against SB719.



